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Dear Parents
Welcome to the Spring Term

Happy New Year and a warm welcome to the Spring Term at St Mary’s. We hope you
had a healthy, happy and peaceful Christmas.

The children have settled back well into school and we are all really looking forward to
the Spring Term ahead of us.

After School Clubs

For Years 2, 3 and 4, you should have today a letter about after school clubs in book
bags and a form to return on Monday to request places in these clubs.

Dates for Diary:
PTA

The next meeting of the PTA is next Wednesday 1 1" January at 6pm.

School Photos — Individual and sibling photos

For information, children’s school photos will be taken on Tuesday 24" January, this
will be during the school day and proofs of the photos will be given to you to see if you
would like to purchase any of them.

Letters and Information from St Mary’s

Please continue to regularly check your child’s book bag for letters and information
from the school as this is our main method of communication with yourselves.

For information, all of our letters and newsletters for the week are also uploaded to the
school website on a Friday. They can be found by going to
http://www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk/website then by clicking on the ‘News’ tab
and then the month that we are currently in. You will then see the letters uploaded to
view and to print if needed.
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Friday morning coffee
Just a reminder that in Kidszone (the breakfast and after school club building) every

Friday morning after drop off there is an opportunity to pop in to have a chat, a coffee
and biscuit with other parents at the school. Please do come along, you would be very

welcome.

Yours Sincerely

P Fearn

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher
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